
Broadcast Message: Field Representative Retirement Announcement  

To: PDSOs and DSOs in Territory 39 

Date: Dec. 12, 2022 

Number: 2212 – 04 

 

General Information 

Designated school officials, 

Please be aware that after many years of service as the eastern Georgia (Territory 39) field 

representative, Holly Williams has retired from her role at the Student and Exchange Visitor 

Program (SEVP). 

We appreciate your patience as we work to assign your territory to a new field representative in 

the near future.  

Until that time, for all questions and/or concerns please contact the SEVP Response Center at 

703-603-3400 or 800-892-4829, Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. ET, except 

federal holidays. You can also visit Study in the States and ICE.gov/SEVP for additional 

information about the international student life cycle as well as SEVP regulations, policy and 

processes. 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 

or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 

any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 

administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 

 

 

 

https://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/
https://www.ice.gov/sevis
https://twitter.com/StudyinStates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/student-and-exchange-visitor-program?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://www.facebook.com/StudyintheStates
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Js9QXKTlMUs

